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Sen. Mark Spreitzer and Rep. Sue Conley Announce 
Budget Listening Sessions in Janesville 

 
JANESVILLE - Today, Senator Mark Spreitzer (D-Beloit) and Representative Sue Conley (D-Janesville) 
announced listening sessions in Janesville to discuss Wisconsin’s 2023-2025 State Budget or any other 
state issue. 
 
“With a record state surplus, this budget presents a critical opportunity to shape our state’s future. We 
hope that residents will attend these listening sessions to hear about the budget process and share their 
thoughts about the Governor’s budget proposal,” said Sen. Spreitzer. 
 
“I invite anyone able to attend these listening sessions. This budget is an opportunity to address the 
priorities of the people, and I look forward to hearing constituents’ thoughts on Governor Evers’ 
proposal. Wisconsin is in the strongest financial position in history to continue moving our state 
Forward,” said Rep. Conley. 
 
The details for the Janesville budget listening sessions are below: 
 
 Monday, March 6th 
 5:30pm to 6:30pm 
 Janesville City Hall, 4th Floor, Room 416 
 18 N. Jackson Street, Janesville, WI 53548 
 
 Saturday, March 18th 
 10:30am to 11:30am 
 Uptown Janesville in Unit 129 (former UW Bookstore storefront) near Kohl’s 
 2500 Milton Ave, Janesville, WI 53545 
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